
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

  

 

 
 

                            
 
 
 
12th June 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re. School Money payments direct to school 
 
We have been running School Money for 6 months now and what a success it has been.  Thank 
you for your support whilst ironing out initial setup problems and I hope you find it beneficial to use.  
The process of receiving money is much more efficient and secure.  It works very well for us too. 
 
There are unfortunately small transaction charges made by the host company which for the first 6 
months we have carried.  Unfortunately we are unable to sustain support for these charges.  With 
effect from September, the following charges will be applied to your payment: 
 

 Credit Cards 1.65% + VAT per transaction  

 Debit Cards 32pence  + VAT per transaction 
 
 
We hope that you will find these costs relatively small and that the service continues to be of value 
to you.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Clair Willies 
School Business Manager 
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Mrs S. Hendry  
Head Teacher 


